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Dear Ji e1-

Thank you for your work so far as part of the Torrens Health Department of Health and Human
Services COVID-19 Outbreak Response Workforce.

Your safety, and the safety of Victorians in our care is our number one priority.

To ensure a level of standardised training across our workforce, we require all Workforce employees to
complete the Australian Government COVID-19 infection control training. This must be completed
regardless of all previous infection control training you may have completed through your studies,
induction or work at any other sites.

‘What you need to do
_C lete I ining

Please complete the training no later than Spm Friday 14 August 2020. If you do not complete the
training by this time, you may not be eligible to be rostered on to further shifts.

Infectlon conlrol uammg can be done online and can be accessed Vla this lmk

You will be prompted to create your own log-in details using an email address and password.
Infection control training should take approximately 30 minutes to complete.

Step 2 — Send us evidence of your training

Once you have completed the training, please send a copy of the completion certificate to

Rining@

We are able to accept a PDF or a screenshot of the certificate as evidence of your completing the
training.

Kind regards,
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Torrens Health COVID-19 Outbreak Response Team

The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential and subject to copyright and/or other intellectual
property rights and may be subject to legal professional privilege. You must not copy or distribute this message (or
any part of it) or otherwise disclose its contents to anyone. If you have received this communication in error, please
notify the sender immediately. No representation is made that this email is free of viruses or other defects. Virus
scanning strongly recommended and is the responsibility of the recipient.
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